CPSO seeks identity of man in stolen vehicle

Thursday, June 21, 2018

Caddo Sheriff's Detectives are asking for the public’'s help in identifying a man wanted for questioning about a
stolen vehicle, said Sheriff Steve Prator.

During the early morning hours of June 18, a 2013 Toyota Tundra truck was stolen from a residence in the 4700
block of Carolyn Lane in the Dixie Garden subdivision of Caddo Parish. Just after 4 a.m., the stolen vehicle was
involved in a pursuit with Louisiana State Police and was crashed near Anna and Missouri streets in Shreveport.
The driver and passenger in the vehicle fled on foot.

State Troopers obtained the attached photo of the stolen truck taken minutes before the pursuit from a security
camera at a nearby business.

Sheriff’'s deputies are asking anyone who can help identify the person seen in the vehicle to contact Det. Matt
Lucky at 675-2170 or Caddo-Shreveport Crime Stoppers at 673-7373.
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